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I'm in support of this bill because with inflation and the cost of housing so incredibly 

high it could relieve the burden on families if there was an option to build a single 

structure, tiny home, manufactured home etc onto an already owned property.  

 

It also plays into the request of our Governor that put out a very aggressive building 

plan for homes that she is currently asking for more funding to meet.   

 

This allows people to build and won't require as much tax increase.  


